

Syed Faghurudeen

Email: mailto:request-410924-63a63688@whatdotheyknow.com

Freedom of Information Central Correspondence Team Customer Planning & Performance PO Box 3468 Sheffield S3 8WA

Email:

FOIRequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov .uk

www.gov.uk/ukvi

FOI Reference: 44202

09 June 2017

Dear Mr Faghurudeen

Thank you for your enquiry of 7 June. This falls to be dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

It is not clear, from your email, exactly what information you require. To help us to deal with your request properly, I would be grateful if you could clarify it.

Could you please clarify what you are requesting in question two, what policy are you referring to.

2 .why their applications of the Right of abode applicants from the abode center didn't refer or consider as per below policy?

Once you provide this information, we will aim to send you a full response to your letter within twenty working days.

Yours sincerely

C Heap Customer Planning & Performance



We value your feedback, please use the link below to access a brief anonymous survey to help us improve our service to you: http://www.homeofficesurveys.homeoffice.gov.uk/s/108105TAZNG